
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Update from the clerk 6th March 2025 
 
 
Stalmine Play Ground Area 

Playground inspections for February 2025 have shown no issues. 
 
Lengths Man’s Contract 

As discussed at November 2024 meeting, amendments have been made to the Lengths Man’s contract. The Lengths 
Man has received a copy of his contract and a letter notifying him of these amendments. A copy of the up-dated 
contract and letter are signed and now on file being held by myself.   

SSRA 

I contacted the SSRA group, and put forward the council’s proposal to take over the defibrator at the village hall and 
the Seven Stars community asset. The SSRA committee have met, and they have kindly declined both the council’s 
offer. 

Virgin Bank 
I have been into Virgin Bank and completed actions that were required, Cllr Peter Muirhead needs to sign the 
mandate and it will be posted for the mandate to be completed.  
 
Best Kept Village Entry 
 
All documents have now been completed and sent to enter the competition.  
 
Christmas Lights  
PRS are holding the lights, I will be making arrangements for them to be collected, so they are held by the council.  
 
Bowling Green Games Rota 
I have asked Keith from the bowling green to give me a list of the home games being played this season in 
preparation for the barrier. He will pass the information on to me after the AGM meeting.  
 
Carpark Barrier 
The supply company of the barrier have been in contact and should be looking at the barrier within the next week or 
so.  
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